
Thurs. Sept. 20  Art Club (K-3rd) 3:00 - 4:30 

Fri.,  Sept. 21, 28  Art Club (4th-8th) 3:00 - 5:00 

Fri. Sept. 21  Picture Day 

Mon. Sept. 24 Skyline Night 3:00 - 9:00 

Mon. - Thurs. Oct.1 - 4  Parent Teacher Conferences 

Fri. Oct. 5  In-service Day  - No School 

Sat, Oct. 13   Virtus training at POP  9:00 a.m. 

    —————————————————— 

TUITION                                                                        

Just a reminder that September tuition is due now. 

Payments are due by the 20th of each month and can 

be dropped in the locked mailbox on the porch anytime. 

Payments may also be sent in with your student and giv-

en to the teacher.  Mrs. Papakirk is happy to have you 

stop in the office as well. 

HOMECOMING                                                               

A special thank you to the Parent Association for coordi-

nating another successful Homecoming! 

PICTURE DAY                                                               

Lifetouch will be here THIS Friday, September 21st for   

pictures. Order forms are in the red folder or you can 

follow directions to order online.  If using the order 

forms, please have your child bring it in on picture day. 

PICTURE DAY OUT OF UNIFORM                               

Students may be completely out of uniform for Picture 

Day. Please keep in mind that shorts must be an appro-

priate length, jeans/ pants cannot have holes and shirts 

mush have sleeves.    
UPCOMING DATES                                                              

Here are a few important dates so you can plan ahead. 

Christmas Concert Notre Dame Academy, Dec 12
th
 at 7 pm 

First Reconciliation for 2
nd

 grade – Monday, Jan. 14
th
 at 1:30 

Confirmation for 7
th
/8

th
 graders – Tuesday, Jan. 22

nd
 at 7 p.m.  

First Communion for 2
nd

 graders – Sunday, May 5
th
 at 9 a.m.                             

OPEN HOUSE                                                                  

Open House will be held on Sunday, November 4th from 

12:30 to 2:30. Please tell friends and family to come! 

VIRTUS RSVP                                                                          

Prince of Peace will host Virtus training on Saturday, 

October 13th at 9:00 am in our auditorium.  If you plan 

on attending, please email Mrs. Papakirk  by Oct. 1st. 

FALL FLEA MARKET                                                         

It’s that time of year to clean out your closets! The Fall 

Flea Market will be held on Saturday, October 20th.   

ST. JOHN FESTIVAL                                                     

Please sell those raffle tickets for St. John’s Turkey Fes-

tival which is November 18.  Each year we support the 

festival because St. John’s plays a big part in supporting 

our school.  Since St. John Church owns the building, 

the insurance and major repairs can be quite costly.  

Please support this endeavor. 

YANKEE CANDLES FUNDRAISER                                          
It’s time to think ahead for the holiday gifts! MIII (7th 
and 8th graders) will be selling Yankee Candles begin-
ning September 10th thru September 24th.  This fund-
raiser helps support their trip to Camp Kerns. 

BY-LAWS PROJECT                                                            

The Parent Association is in the process of recruiting 

volunteers to help re-write the bylaws for our school’s 

PA.  If you are interested and would like to help, please 

contact Heidi Overwine at  heidi.overwine@gmail.com. 

PICK UP TIME                                                                       

Just a reminder when picking up your children, to either 

park in the street and walk over to pick them up or park 

in our school lot. If you do park in the school lot, please 

wait until all children are dismissed and in their cars be-

fore you move out.                                                           

BASKETBALL INTEREST FORM                                  

Please send in your basketball interest form if your child 

(1st thru 8th grade) wants to play basketball. Forms 

need to be turned into the office by tomorrow, Thursday, 

September 20th.  Any questions, contact Stef Adams at  

stefcadams@hotmail.com. 

LIBRARY AND KELLOGG’S                                                                

If you buy any Kellogg’s product in between now and 

Sept. 30th, you can earn a free Scholastic book for our 

library!  Just take a picture of your receipt and upload it 

to www.feedingreading.com and a new book can be   

donated directly to our school.   
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